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Dear Parents / Carers 
All Saints Harvest Festival 2016  Thursday October 6

th
 2016 

 
To encourage children to be thankful for the Harvest and develop a sense of responsibility towards others locally and 
globally that are less fortunate, we are learning about and supporting two charities this year.  

 

 Sherborne Food Bank which has a preference to receive the following  donations: 
TINNED FOODS: Carrots, Peas, Sweetcorn Mixed Vegetables, Potatoes Baked Beans, Beans & Sausages, Stewed Steak, Savoury 
Mince, Meatballs, Hot dogs, Meals in a Tin, Meat pies, Curry, Chilli Con Carne, Corned Beef, Ham, Tuna, Cook-in Sauces, Pasta 
Sauces, Macaroni Cheese, Spaghetti, Ravioli, Tinned Fruit, Rice Pudding, Instant Custard 
PACKETS: 80 Teabags, Coffee, Sugar, Breakfast Cereals inc. Porridge Oats, Cereal Bars, Cup a Soups, Biscuits - Sweet & Savoury, 
Instant Mashed Potato, Noodles, Dried Pasta, Rice, Couscous, Savoury Rice, Pasta in Sauce, Instant Custard, Instant Desserts, 
Jellies 
BOTTLES / JARS / CARTONS Squash, Fruit Juice, Jam, Honey, Meat Paste, Pasta Sauce, Long Life Milk - All sizes 

 

 Farm Africa  
 
You are all welcome to a short Harvest Blessing at 9.10am in the school hall when the children will share with you their 
learning about the Harvest and these two charities. 
 
We will then take the children on a ‘welly walk’ to raise awareness in our children of the struggles farmers in some African 
countries have to feed their families, send their children to school and escape the cycle of poverty.  We will walk to Holwell 
Church where Vicar Richard will lead a short thanksgiving service and provide a drink for the children before returning to 
school. 
 
If you would like to join us for this and help supervise the children then please let us know as soon as possible, you will be 
most welcome! 
 
We would also be grateful to receive food donations outlined above and/or a donation to Farm Africa in support of our 
charities on. Please bring to school on Thursday morning. 
 
Please sign and return the slip below allowing your child to take part in this whole school event. The children will need to 
bring their wellies to school and have a waterproof coat for the walk. 
 

 
Harvest Welly Walk Permission Slip 

 
I give permission for …………………………………………………………..…….. (Child(ren) Name(s) to take part in the Harvest Welly Walk 
to Holwell Church on Thursday 6

th
 October. 

 
I am able / I am unable to help supervise the children for this event (Delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Print Name:………………………………………..   Signature:……………………………………………… 
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